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SOUTH POINT HIGH SCHOOL 
Affiliated to Central Board Of Secondary Education 

An OHSAS 18001 : 2007 Certified Institution 

NOTICE: ALL GUARDIANS OF CLASSES VI TO VIII 

SUB: HOME DELIVERY OF BOOK SETS 

This is with reference to our notice dated 03.06.2020 regarding placing orders online for home 

delivery of book setsto guardians. The facility was initially made available till 07.06.2020, which on 

request of guardians was extendedfirst till 09.06.2020 and thereafter again till 13.06.2020. A large 

number of orders for home delivery have been received by us. 

The School has been receiving enquiries from guardians regarding date of delivery of the book 

sets which as per the earlier notice was expected to be not later than 17.06.2020. Due to certain 

infrastructural issues, there has been delay in the despatches by the courier company, however 

we would like to reassure all guardians that every effort is being made to ensure that the books  

reachyou at the earliest.  

We would like to give you an update of the status of despatches of the home delivery orders as on 

date. In respect of orders that were placed till 05.06.2020, we have already handed over the book 

sets in respect for all the classes (except Class VIII) to DTDC (courier company) and most 

guardians who placed order till that date have either already received the delivery of the sets or 

will be receiving the same in 2 to 3 days. These form the bulk of the online orders that were 

received. The remaining book sets for which orders were received between 06.06.2020 and 

13.06.2020, will be handed over to the courier company on a daily basis and is expected to be 

completed by 21.06.2020 and the same are expected to be delivered within 24.06.2020. 

Delivery of Class VIII book sets have got delayed due to non-availability of some text books. 

Notice for delivery of book sets for Class VIII along with the book list is being issued separately. 

Kindly note the School Diary will be handed over to the pupils once School reopens. 

In case you require any clarification, please send us a mail at spes@southpoint.org.in 

Stay safe, stay healthy.  

Thank you 

Principal 

18.06.2020 
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